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I	would	like	to	submit	that		the	NSW	Upper	House	support	a	legislated	fair	price	
for	solar;		
My	experience	with	retailers	has	abismnal.	Originally	because	the	Solar	has	been	
mostly	in	credit	I	had	to	ask	to	receive	invoices	and	they	were	never	clear	in	the	
way	they	were	calculated.	
There	is	a	need	to	have	the	setting	out	of	invoices	legislated	so	that	they	are	
comparable	and	easy	to	read	what	is	consumed	and	how	much	the	feed	in		has	
accrued.	The	feed	in	tariff	should	be	represent	the	true	value	of	Solar,	after	all	we	
are	already	being	charged	for	the	use	of	the	network	and	lines,	regardless	of	
usage.	
I	support	rooftop	Solar	and	any	renewables	above	any	and	all	polluting	sources	
of	power.
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